CITY OF MUSCATINE CITY COUNCIL BUDGET REVIEW SESSION Lower Level Conference Room – January 30, 2012

Mayor DeWayne Hopkins called the meeting for the City Council's budget review session for Monday, January 30, 2012, to order at 5:30 p.m. Councilmembers present were Fitzgerald, Natvig, Shihadeh, Spread, Bynum, LeRette, and Phillips. Also present were City Administrator Gregg Mandsager, Finance Director Nancy Lueck, and Parks and Recreation Director Rich Klimes as well as other Parks staff.

Parks and Recreation activities reviewed included Parks Administration, Parks Maintenance, Kent Stein Park, Soccer Complex, Recreation, Swimming Pools, Wellness, Cemetery, Golf Course, Boat Harbor, and Marina. Rich Klimes reviewed underutilized parks available for selling and the adopt-a-park program. City Administrator Mandsager reviewed recreation fees, including non-resident fees.

The Parking operation was reviewed as well.

With no further business to conduct, the meeting adjourned at 7:35 p.m.

Respectfully submitted,

Gregg Mandsager City Administrator